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The children have learnt all about how Rebekah took a leap 
in faith as she trusted that God had a plan for her.  
 
Rebekah left her family to go with Abraham's trusted servant 
to meet her husband Isaac. They lived a happy life full of love 
together.  
 
What leap of faith have you experienced recently? 

Learning to Love. Building Resilience. Taking Responsibility. 

The Lord says "I will guide you along the best pathway of your life. I will advise you and watch over you."  

Psalm 32:08 NLT  
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Whatõs On Next Week 

Year 4 bones and skulls 

workshop with Paul 

Ullson 

16th Nov 

Year 6 Evacuee 

Suitcase workshop with 

Paul Ullson 

SEND Parent Action 

Group Meeting, 9-

9.45am  

17th Nov 

Virtual Year R Phonics 

workshop, 9am  

19th Nov 

Thought of the Week 

 

Children in Need is on the 19th 

November and we invite children, staff 

and parents to all get involved and wear 

your PJs to school in exchange for a 

donation to Children in Need. If your 

child has Pudsey Ears these can also be worn.  

Please make sure your child still wears appropriate footwear 

and remember we have the windows open for ventilation so 

fleecy pjs or a dressing gown/a layer of clothing under pjs is 

advisable. 

Donations can be paid using our Just Giving page  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/

nurslingchurchofenglandprimaryschool 

Children in Need 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/nurslingchurchofenglandprimaryschool
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/nurslingchurchofenglandprimaryschool


Cyril Squirrel Awards 

This weeks Cyrilõs awards go to: 

Year R 

Nellie- Nellie has been the most resilient learner this week. She has tried so hard with her name writing 
and cutting skills and has been proud of her achievements. We are so proud of you Nellie. Keep up 
the great work! 
 
Elliott- Elliott we are so proud of you! Elliott has been taking responsibility of his own learning this 
week. Every day he has come into school, found his name and written his name beautifully. Well done 
Elliott! 

Year 1 

Mary-Ellen for her responsibility. She has been using the sounds she knows to help her spell words 
about space.  
 
Jessie for her responsibility. She independently learnt facts about space at home that she was able to 
recall during lesson time. 

Year 2 

Casey - Responsible, Casey is a wonderful member of Willow class, she is always someone we can rely 
on to do the right thing and make the right choice. This week she has been up to Outstanding on her 
behaviour chart and has been a role model to the rest of the class. Well done Casey 
 
Tommy - Resilient, Tommy has been trying immensely hard in Maths this week, he has made some 
wonderful progress with his understanding of 'lots of' or 'times'. His work has led him to completing his 
work without help from an adult. Great job Tommy. 

Year 3 

Freya for being resilient in her maths and reading. She has put in 100%  effort and itõs really showing. 

Mrs Cole is super proud. 

Casi for being resilient. She has found maths really hard this week but has persevered and has done an 

amazing job. Well done Casi! 

Year 4 

Mr Booth is really impressed with the resilience and attitude of Jack C. Jack has tried really hard all 
week with his tables and using them to multiply complicated questions. He's even asked for more 
questions to answer. Well done Jack. 
 
He is also impressed with the resilience and attitude of Tyler as well. He too has come up everyday and 
worked really hard on his maths particularly his tables making sure he knows his tables and can 
calculate 2 digit numbers in his head. Keep it up Tyler.  

Year 5 

Archie for being responsible for his learning. He has been trying really hard with his reading. Heõs been 
showing great pride and determination. 
 
Archie for being resourceful for his learning. Heõs been trying hard in maths taking responsibility by 
using resources such as counters and place value charts.  

Year 6 

Well done Freddie. Freddie has been using adults and peers in his learning to achieve 

excellent work all week. EvieñWow! Evie has been responsible for making the right 

choices all week and has produced some great work. 



Cyrilõs Den Star of the Week 

This weeks Stars are: 

Hugo for being a reflective learner in Breakfast Club. He is 

one of our newest member to join Cyrilõs Den actively 

participating in all activities building new friendship with his 

peers. Great job Hugo! 

Jessie for being an inventive and resourceful member of Cyrilõs Den. She is very 

creative with all her ideas. Jessie enjoys painting and can name all of the colours 

including indigo. Keep up the good work Jessie! 

Is your child too poorly for school? New advice will help you decide  

It is always a worry when a child becomes unwell, but it is not always obvious how to care for 
them and whether you should keep them at home. You can now find handy NHS guidance in one 
place online that will help you identify a possible condition, so you can decide whether to send your 
child to school. 
 
On the website is a list of common childhood illnesses and conditions from conjunctivitis to head 
lice, as well as symptoms such as a high temperature and a sore throat and what these might 
mean. There is advice about what to do and when a child should return to education after being 
treated.    
 
Visit the Should your child go to school/nursery today? website at 
https://what0-18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/child-unwell-ok-go-nurseryschool-1 or go online and search for 
ô0-18 should child go to schoolõ. Please bookmark this website so it is easy to find if ever your child 
becomes unwell. 
 
If you are unsure about a childõs wellbeing, please talk to your local pharmacist, call the NHS helpline 
on 111, or contact your GP. 

https://what0-18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/child-unwell-ok-go-nurseryschool-1
https://what0-18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/child-unwell-ok-go-nurseryschool-1


Year 6 Step Back In Time 

This week Year 6 went to Milestones Museum to learn about WWII. There were many activities for us 
to do like dressing up, learning how to make a sling and about different types of planes used in the 
war. We really enjoyed ourselves because of all the creative activities. At the end of the day we were 
able to buy a bag of rationed sweets and go in the old fashioned arcade. 
 
The coach trip to Milestones took 40 minutes and we entertained ourselves by chanting and signing. 
After lunch we had a stroll around the museum, to look at all the exhibits and watch an educational 
programme. We all sat on the old double decker bus and had a photo take.  
 
The children were very well behaved and respected the rules staff have 
given them.  
 
Written by Freddie and Ethan. 

A Plea from Year R and Key Stage 1 

Do we have any tech savvy parents who would be 
willing and able to help us with our nativity play this 
year? 

We are looking for someone to take photographs at 
our dress rehearsal on the dress rehearsal on the 7th 
December at 9.15am and video our evening 
performance on the 8th December at 6pm. Please 
note the time of the day performance on the 8th is 
now 9.15am 

If you are able to help us, please contact the School 
Office. 

Miss Swain, Mr Arthur and Mr Allen 


